
 
 
 
Dear World Changer, 
 
Laurie and I hope we can be among the first to wish you a Merry Christmas this holiday season. 
 
For Remember Nhu, 2023 has been an exciting year of growth in Ending Child Sex Slavery Through Prevention. We 
entered 4 new countries, expanding to 115 homes in 19 countries. We praise God that last Spring we entered two new 
countries in Africa, opening one girl’s home in Liberia and one in Sierra Leone! 
 
We heartbreakingly learned of intense persecution breaking out against Christian families in Bangladesh. Families in a 
specific province are being harassed, beaten, and sadly many of the young girls are being abducted from their families to 
be forced into early child marriage while others are landing in brothels. The religious persecution got so bad the 
underground church was asked to take children away from the region looking for safe hiding. Remember Nhu committed 
to provide safety for 240 at-risk Bengali girls where each girl can be safe, have three meals a day and go to school. If 
you are interested in sponsoring a Bengali girl, you can do so by visiting this link: RememberNhu.org/Bangladesh 
 
Thank you for all who prayed for our February 2023 vision trip to Brazil, which is one of the Top 5 worst countries in the 
world for child sex trafficking. As a result of the trip, we hired an amazing Brazilian couple as Country Directors, and  they 
helped us bring a groundbreaking prevention education program into the public schools. The main tool is 
an interactive comic book that teaches children warning signs of sexual exploitation, “good touch/bad touch,” and action 
steps for avoiding sex trafficking. The program brings training to school faculty along with the gift of a booklet and 
bracelet for each child when they complete the program. In September we successfully educated 900+ children in the 
public schools, with plans to bring the program to thousands more! 
 
I had been searching for a tool like this comic book, and I am thrilled God has answered those prayers. This powerful 
education tool excites me in two ways: (1) Because of the low cost, we have already raised the funds to prevent 8,000 
children from sex trafficking through education in Brazil! (2) We have permission to get the comic book translated for 
other languages, which leads me to a fun announcement… 
 
We plan to bring this powerful Prevention Education program to America in 2024.  
As you probably know, child sex trafficking is a great danger in the U.S. It has been on my heart for a long time to start 
Prevention in America. Would you consider a year-end donation to bring Prevention into the schools of 
America? We have a goal to raise $500,000 which would allow us to reach 100,000 children in America 
in 2024. You can mail back the enclosed card, or go online to: www.RememberNhu.org  
 
Thank you for your wonderful heart to protect vulnerable children. We are very grateful. I pray you can experience peace 
and joy during the holidays and in the New Year! 
 
 
Agape,  

  
Carl Ralston 
President & Founder 
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